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                 5 February 2024 

 
 
Works Notice  
 
Proposed Road Safety Improvements on Cranley Gardens, N10 
 
Dear Resident or Business, 
 
I would like to thank all who participated in the original public and statutory consultation 
exercise conducted from 14 December 2022 until 18 January 2023, on proposals to 
introduce sinusoidal speed humps along Cranley Gardens, in order to reduce vehicular 
speeds and improve road safety.  
 
We considered all feedback received during the consultation period and the Council has 
decided to proceed with the implementation of the proposed speed reducing measures on 
Cranley Gardens, as detailed on the plan overleaf.  
 
A copy of the schemes Delegated Authority Report which details the objections received 
and the Council’s response is available via link: haringey.gov.uk/cabinet-agenda-Cranley-
gardens 

The above works are planned to start week commencing 12 February 2024, and should take 
approximately one week to complete, weather permitting.  

I would like to take this opportunity to apologise in advance for any inconvenience that may 
be caused while the works are in progress.    The works will be carried out under temporary 
road closures - spread over three stages so as to minimise disruption to local residents. 

 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
 
 
Highways Engineering 
 
 
 

Highways  
Ann Cunningham: Head of Highways & Parking                                                                
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